
From: Dunne, Mary
To: de la Cruz, Virgil
Cc: Rosenson, Valerie; Shapiro, Elizabeth
Subject: Land Use Committee Meeting
Date: Tuesday, October 29, 2019 3:16:26 PM

Dear Mr. de la Cruz:
 
I have recently spoken separately with the Mayor’s Office, the Land Use Bureau Chief and residents
of Stamford regarding preservation efforts in the South End.    It sounds like there are some
encouraging initiatives that the city is considering implementing and I am aware that residents of the
South End are also interested in establishing a local historic district.
 
Rather than continue to speak to different parties separately, I would welcome the opportunity to
attend a future Land Use Committee Meeting or other public meeting where I could field any
questions that might remain regarding the process and implications of establishing a local district,
and also to clarify the role of the State Historic Preservation Office in this and other efforts the City is
 pursuing.
 
Thank you for your consideration—
 
 
 
Mary Dunne
State Historic Preservation Officer
Department of Economic and Community Development
450 Columbus Blvd.
Suite 5
Hartford, CT 06103
860.500.2356
FAX 860.707.1845
Mary.dunne@ct.gov
 
 
Sign up for our monthly newsletter!
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